October, 2024

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, Wi 54401

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight:

Enclosed please find my check for-. This gift is given to
you in memory of my dad, Dale E. Schoepke

My dad, Dale, was a Wausau American Legion Post 10
commander in the early 60°s, as well as a Board of Operations
member for many years at that American Legion.

He had the honor to ride on the NFHF as a veteran of the Korean
war. He thoroughly enjoyed the experience and shared with many
of his friends what it meant to him and all the memorials
representing our veterans.

I hope that many other veterans will be able to take part in this
honorable experience in recognition of their service.

My sincere thanks and appreciation,

David W. Schoepke (son)

Hewitt, WI 54441



